
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 - Freddie, for working hard 
and trying his best. 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 8th October 2018 

Year 2 - Toren, for really  
concentrating and doing a  
super job with his work. 

Year 3 - Maisie, for such a good  
attitude towards her work. 

Year 4 -  Jacob, for always getting 
straight on with his work and  
trying his best. 

Year 5 - Olivia, for working hard 
and keeping going.   
Excellent writing! 

Year 6 - Ruby, for having a fab  
attitude towards her work!   
Keep it up! 

Reception - Bella, for so much  
enthusiasm when practising  
harvest songs. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2018 
 

Thursday 18th October - FOS Pumpkin Party Disco. 
Thursday 18th October 2018 - School closes for half 

term. 
Monday 29th October - School re-opens after half 

term. 
Tuesday 6th November - School Photographs. 

Friday 9th November - FOS Bonfire Party. 
Friday 21st December 2018 - School closes for the 

Christmas Holidays. 

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance - Year 3 

Golden Broom Award  - Nursery 
This week’s attendance is 96.7% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

  
Reception -  Lottie 

Year 1 -   Lorna 
Year 2 -   Oliver H 
Year 3 - Reuben 
Year 4 -  Isabelle 

Year 5 -   Eva 
Year 6 -  Emily 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

 
Reception - Tabatha 

Year 1 -  Robin 
Year 2 - Frankie 
Year 3 - Emma 

Year 4 - Stanley 
Year 5 -  Jennifer 
Year 6 - Joseph 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
 

KS2 - Toby TL, Emma, Joe and Seth, for all of their  
fantastic help with our MacMillan Coffee Afternoon event. 

 

We would like to announce the final  

total for the MacMillan Coffee  

Afternoon which we held on Friday 

28th September.  

A grand total of £806.61 was raised! 

A huge WELL DONE to all involved! 

FOS - Upcoming Events 

 

PUMPKIN PARTY  DISCO - Thursday 18th October.   

Early Years + KS1 from 5-6pm and KS2 from 6-7pm 

 

BONFIRE PARTY - Friday 9th November.  Gates will be open 

from 6pm and the bonfire will be lit at 6.30pm  

Fireworks will commence at 7pm 

ALL WELCOME 

OPEN DAY 
We will be holding an Open Day 

for prospective parents and pupils  
on 

Wednesday 17th October 2018 
9.30 - 5.30pm 

If you know of anyone who may be interested, please pass this 
information on. 

01833 660334 or staindropce@durhamlearning.net 


